
General Meeting 

Steeton Hall, Steeton, Keighley on Thursday, 13th October 2016 

Prior to the commencement of the meeting there was a minute's silence in respect of members who 

were no longer with us – in particular Alice Graham, Francis Wright & Judith Sharpe – all of which 

were Police Widows. 

 

Roll Call – Tony Hennigan, John Chambers, Graham Berry, Dave Lonsdale, Chris Binns, Les Scaife, 

Peter Maughan, Lionel Fletcher, Chris Allan, Fred Dadswell, Peter Whitley, Brian Hinchliffe, Hilary 

Baxter, Colin Stansbie, Robin Hebden, Alex & Linda Barclay, Jim McSharry, Les Allinson, Terry 

Nattrass, George McAlpine, Joe Graham, Jens Hislop & Andrea Hislop. 

 

Apologies – George Wardley, Terry Slocombe , Richard Anelay, Bruce & Hilary Grannan, Cath 

Winstanley, Bill Nicholson, Simon Todd, Jack Birse & Colin Edwards.   

 

Minutes of last meeting held on 21st July 2016 – Were read and approved on a proposal by Les 

Allinson and seconded by Jens Hislop. 

 

Matters Arising – There were no matters arising. 

 

Chairman’s Address – The Annual Subscription as from 1st January 2017 will rise to £20.04 

(previously £19.80); this amounts to £1.67 per month (previously £1.65). 

The number of members recorded in our Branch on 3rd October 2016 is: 

Full Members  175   Life Members  1  

Associate Members 2    Widows/Widowers 9 

Additional Members 11   Total No. of Members: 198 

Tony finished his remarks by introducing Chris Binns, who provided an interesting talk and slide 

show of the many personalities he had come across during his police career. 

There was no other business and so the meeting was closed at 8.30 p.m. followed by a pie & peas 

supper which was enjoyed by all. 

Proposed  Les Allinson     Seconded Peter Whitley 

Chairman Tony Hennigan     Date  6.7.2020. 


